
Tournament Secretary Report 2022 

 

Well once again Covid has disrupted our year. With our club being closed, mask wearing, 
members catching Covid and the general caution about playing bridge, we still have many 
important events still to conduct. 

We have 13 Red Point and/or Trophy events and 4 Club Championships to conduct before 
the end of the year. I would really appreciate members participating in these events as we 
must have a minimum of 5 full tables for each event. 

Could our Home Club Members PLEASE attend our sessions. We could easily have more 
tables on Thursday and Friday mornings if you supported our club. Also, please remember 
Monday mornings have a stand-by and morning tea is provided. Morning tea is also 
provided on Thursday mornings. 

Our Charity Day is on Wednesday 19 October with bridge commencing at 10.00am. A lovely 
lunch will be provided.  

Our Christmas Party will be on Saturday 3 December this year – 9.30am start for bridge 
followed by a delicious Christmas Lunch.  

 

Enjoy your bridge and support the CCBC.  

 

Norm Berger 


